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February 25, 2022 
 
DELIVER VIA EMAIL 
 
 
Mark Marini, Secretary 
Massachusetts Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 
 
Re: Petition of Medway Grid, LLC Pursuant to G.L. c. 40A, § 3, D.P.U. 22-18 
 
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 
With this letter, Medway Grid, LLC (“Medway” or “Petitioner”) hereby submits to the Department 
of Public Utilities (“Department.”), pursuant to G.L. c. 40A, § 3, its Petition for exemption from 
the operation of the Town of Medway Zoning Bylaws in connection with the construction 
and operation of a battery energy storage system (the “Petition”) to be located in Medway, 
Massachusetts (the “Project”). 
 
Included with the Petition are:  

 
• Motion to Consolidate dockets; 
• Certified copy of the Town of Medway Zoning Bylaws;  
• Department’s 40A checklist; and 
• Appearances of counsel for Andrew O. Kaplan and Paul K. Connolly 

 
A check for the filing fee of $100.00 made payable to the Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
will be hand delivered to the Department separately. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrew O. Kaplan 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: dpu.efiling@mass.gov 

Jonathan Goldberg, DPU General Counsel (via email) 
Joan Foster Evans, EFSB General Counsel (via email) 
Andrew Green, EFSB Director (via email) 

 Geneen Bartley, Energy Facilities Siting Board, Docket Clerk (via email) 

Andrew O. Kaplan 

100 Summer Street 
Boston, MA 02110 

PH 617.488.8104 
FX 617.824.2020  
akaplan@pierceatwood.com 

www.pierceatwood.com 
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